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It was reported by the Nation’s Report Card that “only 39 percent of fourth graders, 34 
percent of eighth-graders, and 23 percent of twelfth-graders score at or above the ‘proficient’ 
level in mathematics. In colleges, demand for remedial math education is high”.  
 
This session will address the following questions:  
   (1) What did we do differently from other countries?  
   (2) What we can learn from other countries?   
 
You are invited to attend as Dr. Qinghua Luo, from the Department of Mathematics and 
Physics, will share her observations based on her studies and teaching in math in both US and 
China. Discussions will follow after her presentation. 
 

 

Refreshments will be served during the event thanks to the generous support of the sponsors.  


